
HB 229 -- MOTOR VEHICLE INSPECTIONS

SPONSOR: Bangert

This bill requires that a used motor vehicle be inspected according
to statute prior to being sold, but not more than 60 days prior to
the date of purchase. The seller must give the buyer the
certificate of inspection, and the buyer must submit the
certificate when applying for registration of the vehicle.

This bill is the same as HB 2777 (2022).


